
        
 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

The Keytesville R-III School has partnered with the Central & Northeast Missouri Food Bank 

to provide students with a Buddy Pack.  If you sign the release below your child will receive a 

bag filled with kid-friendly food every Friday to enjoy over the weekend. Your child may 

participate in the Buddy Pack program for as long as he/she needs. There is no cost to you or 

your child to participate in this program.  At this time the program is available to any student in 

the Kindergarten through 6th grade level. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Keytesville R-III School at              

660-288-3767 or The Central & Northeast Food Bank of Missouri at 800-764-3663(FOOD).  

 

 

Please return this form to the school’s office: 

 

 
_____ I would like  _______________________ to receive a Buddy Pack. 
                                  (Child’s Name) 
 
_____ I do not want  ______________________ to receive a Buddy Pack. 
                (Child’s Name) 
 
 
Parent Signature: _________________________________________ 
 
 
Date:    _________________________________________  
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